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Comments: I've previously commented in other years. Please save those comments and add these on. Thank

you for the opportunity to comment.

 

- no boats on the lake.

-electric circulator tourist busses from the Spur Road bus parking lot.

-build the welcome center on Spur Road at the site entrance.

-do not pave over the pond

- do not expand commercial tour capacity:

No development on the West Glacier trail other than a single track trail to the bluff.

- keep the campground as is, no cabins.

-the Steep Creek/Spur Road pedestrian underpass is a bear accident waiting to happen. Keep pedestrians on

the road for safety.

- do not allow food sales, vending or personal food at the welcome center or on any trails. Keep the bears from

habituating to tourists as snack food providers.

- consider that CBJ's stated visitor industry plan is to limit cruise ships to 5 ships/day.

 

A plan  for Mendenhall Glacier to accommodate 1.6 million visitors a year is overkill. I urge you to scale back the

"build it and they will come" philosophy.

I support respecting the land, the lake, the access to Nugget Falls and West Glacier with minimal further

development.

 

Respectfully,

Jo Boehme

 


